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UNITED STATES

E* NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSIONn

.:$ WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555 ('

%...../
APR 151983 -

Mr. Ted Hart
U.S. Department of Energy

.

Office of International Affairs i
I A-12, Mail Stop 7F 031
Washington, D. C. 20585

Dear Mr. Hart:

Enclosed is a letter from Transnuclear regarding their request of March 29,
1983 to amend export license XSNM01982 to authorize the export of Australian-.

origin material.
. .

The actual quantity of material scheduled for export in May 1983 is as
, follows:

8,391 Kgs uranium, under DOE contract UES/EU/20,
is of Australian origin

10,277 Kgs uranium, under DOE contract 4724-DUE,
.

is of U.S. Origin

Please consider this in conjunction with our letter to you dated March 31, 1983.

Sincerel

)
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'
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James V. Zimmerman, Assistant Director
,/ Export /ImpoEt and International Safeguards

Office of International Proarams

Enclosure:
Ltr. dtd. 4/6/83
(XSNM01982-West Germany)

cc; w/ encl.
R. DeLaBarre, DOS
F. McGoldrick, DOS -

G. Proco, OR00
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